

East Dale Road Melton, North Ferriby East Yorkshire, HU14 3HS

Tel: 01482 631208 Fax: 01482 636703

enquiries@southhunsley.org.uk southhunsley.org.uk

To: Parents/Carers of Pupils of SEND pupils

Our Ref: 87690454

15 March 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

RE: SEND Meeting Friday 12 April 2024

I hope this letter finds you well.

Coming from a school with double the national average number of children with SEND, I am keen to look at how I can utilise some of the knowledge and experience I have developed for the benefit of pupils at South Hunsley School. Working with the staff, we have a number of ideas/strategies to further develop the school's provision but we fully appreciate that our most valuable resource is parents/carers and pupils themselves. Therefore, I writing to ask if any parents/carers with experience and knowledge of SEND, would be willing to join a working group.

We will keep the time commitment to a minimum (possibly one meeting per half term.) The first priority would be to gather your views on what our new inclusion base should like and include. In addition to liaising with parents/carers, we are speaking to professionals and pupils.

We are proposing that the first meeting will take place on Friday 12 April at 9am at South Hunsley School. If you are able to attend, please confirm attendance using the following link: https://forms.office.com/e/wcSQuHxWNH

We look forward to meeting you.

Modelege

M J Blackledge

Headteacher



